
12th January 2018 

Our top tip for talking this week is: To use a full range of expression.  Speak in a live-

ly, animated voice and use lots of gestures and facial expressions to back up your words. 
 

Early Years Foundation Stage 

 Weekly Newsletter  

Dear Parents/Carers,  

A very warm welcome back to a New Year and term. I hope you all had a wonderful 

Christmas break. It was fantastic to see all of the children coming back to school so 

enthusiastic and rested. It has been a very busy week settling back into school life, 

remembering routines, structures and catching up with friends. In  

Reception the children have been super busy transforming the central area into a 

Superhero Rescue Centre. Nursery have been super busy too as little detectives in-

vestigating why Goldilocks spent last weekend in our Nursery Classrooms!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coming up next week: 

Monday 15th 
January 

Nursery Parent Reading mornings from 8:40am to 9am 

Reception Parent Reading afternoons from 2:40pm to 
3pm 

Wednesday 17th 
January 

Superhero Day in Reception. All children to come into 
school dressed as their favourite superhero.   

Friday 19th  
January 

Stay and Play in both Nursery and Reception from 
8:40am to 9:10am  

Stars of the week are:   

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Riccardo Jamaal Lily  Oisín  

Mark making/Writing champions are:  

Pearl Class White Class Ruby Class Red Class 
Jade Alyssia  Alejandro  Crosby  

Have a lovely weekend, Mrs Holland and the FS Team 


